

Friday 14 May 2010

Naomi Bleeser Committee Secretary Senate Standing Committee on Community Affairs PO Box 6100 Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 Australia

Email: community.affairs.sen@aph.gov.au

Australian Services Union

National Office Melbourne

Ground floor 116 Queensberry St Carlton South VIC 3053

Tel: (03) 9342 1400 Fax: (03) 9342 1499 E-mail: asunatm@asu.asn.au

Web: www.asu.asn.au

National Secretary

Paul Slape

Assistant National Secretary

Linda White

National Office Sydney Level 8

321 Pitt St Sydney NSW 2000

sydney 19300 2000

Tel: (02) 9283 9280 Fax: (02) 9283 9270

E-mail: asunats@syd.asu.asn.a

Assistant National Secretary

Greg McLean

Dear Naomi

This correspondence relates to the Senate Inquiry into the Exposure Draft of the Paid Parental Leave Bill 2010.

The ASU fully supports and endorses the submission made by the ACTU (D No13/2010) and presented to the Inquiry both in writing and verbally during hearings scheduled for the 14 May 2010. We commend the recommendations of the ACTU to the Inquiry and wish the Committee well in their deliberations.

Yours faithfully

Jo Justo

National Industrial Officer

Mobile: 0407 657 626 Fax: 07 3844 5153 E-mail: jjusto@asu.asn.au